REQUEST FOR QUOTATION-RFQ #01-2024

The San Benito Housing Authority (SBHA) requests sealed bids from
qualified contractors for the purchase and installation of forty-four (44)
central heating and cooling systems.

A copy of the Request for Quotation (“RFQ”) is available at the SBHA
Main Office

A Pre-Bid and Site Walkthrough will be held on December 11, 2024 at
9:00 a.m. (CT) at the La Hermosa office located at 1155 S McCullough,
San Benito, Texas 78586.

Bids will be accepted at the SBHA Main Office until December 16, 2024
by 3:00 p.m. (CT). All responses are to be submitted on the form(s) and
format provided with the following designations:

RFQ #01-2024 Central A/C units at La Hermosa

San Benito Housing Authority
1400 N. Reagan, San Benito, Texas 78586

Bidders must submit one (1) original response to the Request for
Quotation and one (1) copy in a sealed package clearly marked with
the above noted information. For questions, you may contact the SBHA
office at (956) 399 -7501.




